
ORIOLE GOLF AND TENNIS PHASE TWO 

RE: PRICE INCREASE ON LAUNDRY MACHINES 

 

November 22, 2024 

 

Dear Owners and Residents: 

The Association’s Executive Board wants to remind you there will be 
an increase in the laundry machines from $1.50 to $2.50 for each 
washer and dryer, starting on January 1, 2025.  

The price increase is the result of increases in the utility services, 
water, and electricity. In addition, the maximum load limit per card 
will also be increased to $75.00.  

As a reminder, all washers and dryers are for the use of Oriole 
residents and not for solicitation of commercial or business use.  

Please remember all monies go directly back to the Association to 
offset expenses and to reduce possible condo due increases.   

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

OGT2 Executive Board  


